Page 1 of 1 148

May Susan

From:

Cllr Scarr Neil

Sent:

18 May 2005 11:27

To:

May Susan

Subject: motion to council

"That South Cambridgeshire District Council is aware of the need to conduct as much as possible of its business in public, and to be seen to do.

Council therefore resolves that when agendas and reports are prepared for meetings, confidential material will be gathered into an appendix or separate section, so that as much as possible of the agenda, item or report can be debated in public.

Council believes that this commitment is essential to re-assure the public that only legally exempt material is being withheld, and to maintain public confidence in the decision-making processes.



Page 1 of 1 (149)

May Susan

From:

Clir Hockney James

Sent:

10 June 2005 21:31

To:

May Susan

Subject: Re: Notice of Motion

Dear Susan,

I now have a seconder for the motion;

'This Council agrees that for future leadership elections candidates should each have an appointed observer during the count. The final result should then be confirmed with the candidates and Chief Executive

James Hockney (Signature)

before it is announced'.

Proposed By:James Hockney

Seconded By:Nick Wright

Best Regards

James Hockney 01223-861419

---- Original Message ----- From: James Hockney

To: Susan MAY

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2005 10:51 PM

Subject: Notice of Motion

Dear Susan,

I would like to put forward the following motion at this months Full Council;

'This Council agrees that for future leadership elections candidates should each have an appointed observer during the count. The final result should then be confirmed with the candidates and Chief Executive

before it is announced'.

Proposed By: James Hockney

16/06/05

Page 1 of 1

May Susan

From:

Cllr Riley Alex

Sent:

13 June 2005 11:52

To:

May Susan; Elected Members

Subject: Proposed amendment

I wish to propose the following amended wording for James Hockney's Resolution at the next meeting of Full Council:

"This Council agrees that for future elections for Leader, Chairman and Vice-Chairman, candidates should each appoint an observer of the count. The final result should then be confirmed with the candidates and Chief Executive before it is announced. In the event of a tie the election is decided on the toss of a coin."

Seconder: David Bard

A. Riley (Signature)

Alex Riley

May Susan

From:

Adams Patrick

Sent:

12 September 2005 09:52

To:

May Susan

Subject:

FW: Papworth Hospital; Motion to Council

----Original Message-----

From: Cllr Bard David

Sent: 11 September 2005 17:32

To: Adams Patrick

Cc: Cllr Murfitt Cicely

Subject: Papworth Hospital; Motion to Council

Cicely & Patrick,

I would like to submit the following notice of motion to Council for debate on 22nd September. My seconder is Daphne Spink.

South Cambridgeshire District Council objects to the relocation of Papworth nospital to the Addenbrooke's Site on the grounds that:

The move will significantly increase congestion on the already overcrowded Addenbrooke's Site.

The unique ethos of the existing Papworth Hospital will be lost, resulting in a poorer experience for patients.

Some 200 jobs in hospital support services will be lost from Papworth Everard, which currently has little alternative employment.

Little thought has been given to possible alternative uses for the site. The decision taken in the 1989 Structure Plan, to permit the expansion of Papworth Everard by 1,000 additional houses was predicated on the assurance that Papworth Hospital would remain on its present site".

I am taking this slightly unorthodox course of action for the following reasons. The consultation on Papworth relocation ends on 30th September and I think that it is essential that we make a formal response as a Council. Due to curent work pressure in Planning Policy, this will be very dificult to achieve using normal procedures. Unfortunately, the recent press coverage of the CCC Health Scrutiny Committee implied that there was general support for the move amongst Cambridgeshire Councils. The responses of members to the consultation / briefing meeting of PPAG on 26th July suggests that this secretainly not the case as far as this Council is concerned. Putting this between a motion to Council will ensure that the matter is debated and that whatever emerges will have the endorsement of the Full Council. I don't see the substance of this motion as being particularly controversial.

Best wishes,

David Bard (Signature)

(52)

That South Cambridgeshire District Council

- 1. Recognises that microgeneration (that is the generation of energy by householders installing micro-units in their own homes) is a valuable new approach to engaging people as consumers and citizens in the important issues of climate change and reducing carbon dioxide emissions, which can significantly influence the quality of life of local residents.
- 2. Therefore, welcomes the introduction of the Climate Change and Sustainable Energy Bill and the Management of Energy in Buildings Bill into Parliament by a cross-party group of MPs on 22nd June.

and therefore

- 1. Supports the Bills and resolves to inform the Government of the Council's view
- 2. Urges the Government to support the Bill; and
- 3. Urges local MPs to be present in Parliament to back these Bills when they are debated in the House of Commons on 11th November; and
- 4. Urges local MPs to sign House of Commons Early Day Motion No 391 in support of these Bills.

Patrick Orme (Signature)

12/1×/2005.

May Susan

From:

Tucker Colin

Sent:

14 October 2005 09:00

To:

Cllr Bard David; Allsopp Stephanie; Harlock Greg; Ballantyne John; May Susan

Cc:

Adams Patrick

Subject: RE: draft email

-----Original Message-----From: Cllr Bard David

Sent: 13 October 2005 17:36

To: Allsopp Stephanie; Tucker Colin; Cllr Bard David; Harlock Greg; Ballantyne John

Cc: Adams Patrick Subject: RE: draft email

Dear Colin,

Yes, we would need to consult generally. I am happy for this version to go to committee section. Could you please replace the original with this version?

The full motion now reads:

The Council agrees that:

- i) The District Council apply to the Secretary of State, that he make an Order pursuant to Section 86 of the Local Government Act 2000 to secure that the scheme for elections of Councillors for the District of South Cambridgeshire be in accordance with Section 85 (2) of the said Act and that accordingly:-
 - (a) the term of office for Councillors be four years
 - (b) that elections are held every fourth year
 - (c) all the Councillors are elected in each year
 - (d) the Councillors retire together.
- That, if possible, District Elections in 2006 and 2007 are suspended and that the first ii) all out elections be held in 2008.
- That parish council elections be coordinated to coincide with the four yearly District iii) Elections.
- iv) A formal process of consultation be initiated in accordance with the Sedley Rules.

The accompaying statement has been amended to take the consultation issue into account. Please find it attached.

Best wishes.

David Bard (Signature N. 3. Wording amended following discussions with ODPM

04/11/05

Notice of Motion Standing in the name of Councillor SGM Kindersley, seconded by Councillor Dr DR Bard

"That SCDC notes with profound regret the proposed closures of a number of wards and departments at Fulbourn Hospital, and associated community-based services.

SCDC notes that this far-reaching closure programme will save the NHS only £3 million, whilst causing difficulty and distress to vulnerable people and their carers far beyond what can be justified to save this paltry sum.

SCDC further notes that a considerable part of the local NHS's financial difficulty is caused by people being admitted to hospital from further afield and discharged to addresses locally to receive support in the community, which is totally unrecognised in the funding of the health service.

SCDC also notes that the achievement of Foundation Trust status by Addenbrooke's Hospital has led to a local hierarchy of NHS provision, with non-foundation trusts disadvantaged in the sharing-out of the available money.

SCDC believes that the UK government must recognise the disastrous effects of its policies on local hospitals and services, and find the money to fund non-foundation trust hospitals and services properly.

To that end, SCDC thanks local members of parliament for raising these issues with the government, encourages them to continue doing so in the parliament, and urges the government to listen."

Sebastian Kindersley (Signature)

Received 16/01/06

Susan C May (Signature

The Council recognises that the transformation project is a high risk strategy which may yield benefits but these have not yet been clearly demonstrated and although we feel that the transformation Committee should continue its work, we ask that a comprehensive Report highlighting the pitfalls and advantages and the findings of its work to date should be brought to full Council on 25th May 2006 and that no major irrevecebate decisions are taken before that date to enable a full debate to take place at the May meeting. In particular we would ask that the financial and operating benefits are clearly identified in order that Members and staff are confident that this is the best way forward. We also ask that a clear picture is given of the likely nature of the Authority after the proposed changes are implemented as it is important that changes as far reaching as this are fully understood by members as the Consultants REport did not really address this issue.

N. N. Cathcart (Signature)

R. Hall (Signature)

POUPOSEA CUR NNCATHCAN

SECONTAL Cll R. HACK

Recd 9/2/06 Withdrawn 14/2/06

(157)

Notice of Motion from Councillor Jonathan Chatfield

I would like to propose the following motion for Full Council on 23 March 2006:

"South Cambridgeshire District Council will research, develop and support a strategy to facilitate the promotion and purchase of goods with the Fairtrade mark, as part of its commitment to the pursuit of sustainable development and to give producers a fair deal. This will involve a commitment to serving Fairtrade tea and coffee at all council meetings and making Fairtrade products as widely available as possible. The Council will commit to working towards achieving Fairtrade status."

I will continue to consult with colleagues and officers and may come back to you with a slight re-wording.

With best wishes,

Jonathan

J. P. Chatfield (Signature)

Received 13/03/06

NOTICE OF MOTION FOR COUNCIL Eller Summer field, In the event of the Lideberdent ments es

of the went of the Sudependent member of the Trougformation Committee being be-elected as a hiparal Dem., then the Toans formation Committee Should be

Transformation lommittee should be nove seconstituted to make it politically sepresentative

Roger Hall (Signature)

Charles Nightingale (Signature)

. Accessed 18/4/06 S. C. May (Signature)